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                                           What have we been learning? 

Jet class have moved onto the continent of North America this week. We have been 

busy writing animal riddles using curious clues. I wonder if you will guess our animal 

riddles. 

We have been developing our understanding of pattern through art and maths. We 

have created our own native American headbands using repeating patterns. First we 

designed our patterns and then cut out the shapes we needed from foam using craft 

knives to create stamps. We used the stamps to print our patterns onto our 

headbands and added some colourful feathers. They look fantastic! 

              

 

Next Week 
 

We hope you all have a lovely half term. The 

children have been set home learning on mathletics 

including a practice SATS reasoning paper. 

 

They have also been allocated two new books on 

Bug club for you to enjoy over the holidays. 

 

Please support your child with their home learning 

in both reading and maths. 

 

                     
 

Term 4 

 

We are going to be moving on to Australia next 

term as part of our project. 
 

Other News 

We have now made a DVD of our space 

animations and dances. If you would like to 

purchase one, please send your child to school 

with £1:50 in a named envelope. These will be 

coming home after half term if you have 

purchased one. 

Thank You 
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